
                                   

 

Dear parents, carers and pupils.   

This is the first of our Eco newsletters that we will send throughout the year to keep you informed 

about the different things going on in school.  We are working towards getting the first of our Eco 

School awards and as part of that we have carried out an Eco survey.  The information from this will 

help us form an action plan to help our school community become more environmentally friendly. 

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who brought in their Christmas cards to be 

recycled.  We collected 42kg this year and will aim to beat this next year! 

We are placing a tub at the front door of the school for anyone who has got fresh fruit and 

vegetables that are past their best.  Instead of throwing them out bring them in and they will be 

taken up to Hayfield Riding Centre which is a non-profit making organisation.  The horses enjoy most 

fruit and veg except berries, citrus fruits and potatoes.   

Finally just a wee reminder that the next big Recatex collection will be at the end of February.  

Many thanks for your support! 

 

 The Eco committee  


